
SUNRISE PICKLEBALL CLUB GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

JUNE 24, 2017 

RUSCH PARK PICKLEBALL COURTS 

 

Subject: Proposed New By- Laws Changes 

Lee Swayne opened the meeting at 7:30 AM 

A quorum was in attendance. 6 Board members and 46 club members 

were present. 

New By-Laws were introduced to the membership and were asked for 

any discussions or concerns. 

None were offered. 

The President asked for a motion to accept the By-Laws as submitted. 

Dale Filbert offered the motion and Steve Cooper seconded the 

motion. 

By show of hands a vote was taken and all were yeas and no nays 

were seen. The new by-laws became effective June 24. 2017.  

The President asked for a motion to adjourn and Dale Filbert made 

the motion and Steve Cooper seconded. All were in favor to adjourn 

and the meeting was adjourned at 7:40 AM. 

Submitted by Lee Swayne- Designate 


